MEMORANDUM

From: DIRECTOR OF PLANNING To: DIRECTOR OF TECHNICAL
SERVICES

My Ref: 4/1021/91DC SH/DD

Contact: Jane Hampson

Date: 10 September 1991 Your Ref:

COMMUNAL ROOM, LAND ADJACENT TO 11 THE ROWANS/GRAVEL LANE, HEMEL
HEMPSTEAD

I refer to your application dated 24 July 1991 in respect of the
above proposal.

This was discussed at the meeting of the Development Control
Committee on 5 September 1991 when it was resolved that deemed
consent be claimed under s.4(5) of the Town & Country Planning
General Regulations 1976. :

This memorandum constitutes a formal Dec151on Notice in respect of
the application.
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